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Gala Day — 6 May (Red Pts) 
Final request that you register with Vi 

Martin if you wish to attend our Gala 

Day on Saturday 6 May at Camden 

Senior Citizens Club in John Street. 

We’ll start with morning tea at 11am 

and play two sessions with a lunch 

break in between. No cost to members 

and everything provided. Guests $5. 

Come along and enjoy a serious game 

of Bridge in a social atmosphere. 

Currently 23 pairs are registered. 
 

Welcome to Jenny Brown 
Michael Reardon-Small has resigned 

from the Committee due to personal 

commitments at the moment.  Thank 

you Michael for your contributions to 

the running of the club to date.  
 

Jenny Brown has kindly agreed to step 

into the Welfare Officer role. Let 

Jenny know if 

you have news 

concerning our 

members. Jenny 

will also organise 

our birthday 

cakes & it’s a big 

year with lots of 

celebrations ! 
 

 
 
 

Beginner Classes  
Another round of beginner lessons 

ended on 24 April. The course run by 

Christine Edge comprised six lessons 

followed by two weeks of supervised 

play. The Club greatly appreciates the 

commitment that Christine shows and 

her skill in delivering the rudimentary 

aspects of Bridge to prospective   

players in such a short amount of time.    

Five participants completed the 

course and some have already played 

in their first club game at Camden on 

a Saturday.  

Thank you to Christine and to Bobbie 

Lumley who assisted each week and 

also to the club members who happily 

volunteered their time during the two 

supervised play sessions. 

New members 
We extend a warm welcome to: 

  Phillip Russo 
  Lesley Russo 
 Sophie Adams 

This father, mother and daughter 

team did the beginner course together 

and are killer euchre and 500 players. 

I know you will make them feel very 

welcome & assist them where possible. 

 

We Play at: 

Campbelltown Catholic Club 

20 Camden St 

Campbelltown NSW 2560 
 

 

Our Committee 

President 

Ted Lilliss 
 

Past President 

Tony Wolf 

 

Vice President 

Vi Martin 
 

Secretary 

Sue McGarrity 
 

Treasurer 

Christine Edge 

 

Welfare Officer 

Jenny Brown 
 

Inquiries:  

Ted Lilliss Ph 0419 255 162 
 

About Our Club 

The Bridge Club had its  

beginnings in 1973.  

It was affiliated with the 

Australian Bridge Federation 

in 1982 and moved to its  

present premises at the 

Campbelltown Catholic Club  

in 1986. 

The club has approximately 

80 members and conducts 

lessons on a regular basis. 

We are a friendly club  

and welcome new members 

and visitors. 

Until next  time ….Sue  McGarrity 

Mothers Day  
 No play on Sunday 14  May 
Tony Wolf Pairs—Red Pt 
Thurs 18th May 10.30am start 

Phillip,  Janine, Sophie, Lesley, Denis 


